
Summer School Lunch at the WLC!

REFERENDUM CONSTRUCTION IS UNDERWAY AT THE CEC, WMS, AND WHS! CONSTRUCTION AT
THE WLC IS SCHEDULED TO BEGIN LATER THIS SUMMER, AS MOST OF THE WORK IS HAPPENING

OUTSIDE OF THE EXISTING BUILDING, UNLIKE AT OUR OTHER SCHOOLS.

Our Middle School offices making way for a new, more, secure entrance!

The CEC office updates are coming along quickly!

Construction at the High School began
with the parking lot this week and will
soon begin in the main office areas!

For investing in our
Students Safety!

For more information on the
referendum, click here.

JUNE 29, 2023

https://www.waupaca.k12.wi.us/district/ReferendumConstructionUpdates.cfm

